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ASX Announcement 

Forthcoming release of shares from voluntary escrow 
 

Release date: 12 February 2020 

 

Smartgroup Corporation Limited (ASX: SIQ) announces that 49,618 ordinary shares will be 

released from voluntary escrow on Thursday 20 February 2020.   

These shares were issued to the vendors of Fleet West Pty Ltd in 2018 as part of the consideration 

for the acquisition of Fleet West, and are already quoted on ASX.  

For further information, contact: 

Sophie MacIntosh, Chief Legal Officer and Company Secretary 

Smartgroup Corporation Ltd 

Telephone: 0407 486 823 

This announcement was authorised for release by Sophie MacIntosh, Chief Legal Officer and 

Company Secretary.  

 


